
Missoula County Public Schools 
Students 3142 
Education of Youth in Missoula County Detention Center 
Missoula County Public Schools’ recognizes that youth residing in the County Detention 
Center are entitled to public education.  The youth in residence at the Detention Center 
may or may not live in the Missoula County Public School District, and therefore, may be 
subject to out-of-District tuition fees.   Missoula County Public Schools’ Board of 
Trustees agrees to waive tuition for youth residing at the County Detention Center, 
enabling them to enroll in the MCPS detention education program and receive credit 
from MCPS for course work completed.  The enrollment will be in accordance with the 
conditions of File 3141. 
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